From: Deborah McCann [mailto:deborah.tremaillet@gmail.com]

Sent: 09 December 2019 10:32

To: Duncan Smith < Duncan. Smith@swdevon.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: Suspension of the examination of the Strete Neighbourhood Development Plan

Dear Mr Smith

Following the suspension my examination of the Strete NDP for an initial period of 6 months, I understand that it would be helpful if the suspension could be extended to the 31st of January 2020 to enable the negotiations regarding Policies SNP 8 Development at Cox's Farm Field and SNP 9. Principal Residency Requirement to come to a conclusion. I agree to the further extension to the 31st January 2020.

Kind regards Deborah

On Wed, 12 Jun 2019 at 16:31, Deborah McCann < deborah.tremaillet@gmail.com wrote: Dear Mr Smith

Following the Exploratory Meeting held at Strete Parish Hall on Tuesday 11th of June 2019 I can confirm that it is my intention to suspend my examination for an initial period of 6 months from the date of the meeting to provide opportunity for the Neighbourhood Plan Group to meet and discuss the objection to the allocation of the Cox's Farm Field for residential development. At the end of the 6 month period I will consult on the progress made with regard to Policies SNP 8 Development at Cox's Farm Field and SNP 9. Principal Residency Requirement and I will consider whether to extend the period of suspension or recommence my examination of the plan as submitted.

Please forward this information to the Qualifying Body, the Agent for the Strete Estate and publicise on the SHDC website.

Kind regards Deborah

--

Deborah McCann BSc MRICS MRTPI Dip Arch Con Dip LD Planning Consultant CEDR accredited mediator Mobile 07825988823